
BCRG update 17_2011, Forum RSVP, VicRoads update 

10/08/11 

Hi everyone, 

1) BCRG Community Forum – RSVP please 

The next BCRG Community Forum will be held on Thursday 18th August, at 6.00pm for a 6.30pm 

start, at the Brooklyn Community Centre, Cypress Avenue Brooklyn. 

And remember that you MUST RSVP to me by Monday, 15th August if you wish to attend. 

The draft meeting notes from the May 12 BCRG forum can be found on the Brooklyn website, 

http://www.brooklynip.com.au/bcrg-community-forum/.  

The agenda for this meeting is not yet finalised. I will send it out as soon as possible prior to the 

meeting and it will be available on the web. 

 

2)      VicRoads Update 

I received this update from Marko Nastic, VicRoads, on the 4th August.  

- The committed works for Francis Street have been completed in Mid July 2011.  

- Currently VicRoads is re-assessing the feasiblity of extending the Wire Rope Safety Barrier at 

various locations along Francis St between Millers Rd and the Rail ways.  

- Currently the shoulder sections that have no Wire Rope Safety barriers is due to business access 

gates having sufficient access room to enter and exit.  

- In addition some locations have services along within the shoulder areas which cannot enable the 

installation of Wire Rope Safety Barriers.  

- This is currently being investigated. If any proposed works are to be undertaken and when is still to 

be confirmed. 

I hope to see you next week 

Andrea Mason 

Executive Officer 

Brooklyn Community Reference Group 

 Ph: 0427 338 482 

Email: eo.bcrg@gmail.com 
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